
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 7/6/2011 1:49:49 PM 
To: jf2@cpuc.ca.gov (jf2@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Jason Matlof (jmatlof@battery.com) (jmatlof@battery.com) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Technology Chat 
«...» 

Julie - Would you mind taking a phone call from Jason Matlof on my behalf ? Jason 
works in the clean tech area and is interested in understanding the regulatory process 
for funding DR and EE systems. He is working on some new innovative technologies 
and I thought you might want to hear about some of the new opportunities in the field. 
Thx 
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